
EASTER SUNDAY OF THE RESURRECTION OF THE LORD                          MARCH 31st ,   2024 
MASS SCHEDULE & INTENTIONS 

MONDAY, April 1st    – 5:30 p.m. SPP 

Louise Wallace – Martin & Cynthia Wallace 

TUESDAY, April 2nd  – NOON HT 

Marcia Ann Coll–Martin & Cynthia Wallace 

          WEDNESDAY, April 3rd   – 5:30 – St. Sylvester 

Margaret Wojdacz – Tim & Donna Wojdacz 

THURSDAY, April 4th  – NOON SPP 

Jay Blankenship – Pam Downard 

FRIDAY April 5th – NOON  HT 

                       Chris Lisy – Gina McCauley 

SATURDAY, April 6th  – 9 a.m. SPP 

For the Reparation and the  

SUNDAY, April 7th  - 8:00 a.m. HT 

For the People 

        SUNDAY, April 7th  – 10:00 a.m.- SPP   

           Tom & Mary Montgomery – Jodi Ousley 
    SUNDAY,  April 7th – NOON ST. Sylvester 

John H. Ryan – Kathleen Bledsoe 

SACRAMENTAL INFORMATION 

Baptism:  Three months prior to birth, pick up a Baptism 

Information and Form Packet from the parish office. 

Parents must attend a Baptism Preparation Class. 

Schedule with Priest.  

Marriage: Contact the priest by calling the parish office 

at 740-384-2359.  
Anointing & Visitation of the Sick: Our local hospitals do not 

inform us if you have been hospitalized.  If you would like a 

priest to visit you (when you are in the hospital, nursing home, 

or homebound) or for Holy Communion to be brought to you, 

please contact the parish office.  CALL THE PARISH 

OFFICE AND PRESS 2 

Funeral:  Contact the pastor through the parish office to plan 

the funeral Mass.  It is possible to make pre-arranged Mass 

plans with the pastor before death.   

JACKSON VINTON COUNTY CATHOLIC  

Holy Trinity, Sts. Peter & Paul and St. Sylvester  

OFFICE STAFF 

Church Secretary:  Rain Hendricks -

rhendricks@jacksonvintoncatholic.org 

St. Sylvester Church Secretary:  Elaine Rannells 

Bookkeeper:  Pam Downard 

Music Director:  Dorothy Riepenhoff 

Deacon:  Bart Supino (740) 577-3071 

Carol Boll, Mission Director (740) 352-2393 

EMERGENCY NUMBER if you or your family 

member need Anointing of the Sick, please call 

the parish at (740-384-2359) and press 2. 

Holy Trinity – See Schedule      

Sts. Peter and Paul –  VOLUNTEERS NEEDED 

 

 

 

 

 

Prayers for healing 

Joni Deck, Mark Anderson, Joyce Figlestahler, Joe 

Osborne, Roxie Mercer, Eleanor Peterson, Chuck & 

Dottie Van Kirk, Keith Henry,  Kristen Coffman 

Peacock, Gay Mahle, Rick & Ulyana Hatem, Bill 

Bartoe, Sue Fultz, Olivia Montgomery, Kathleen King, 

Grace Hamlin, Bob Bledsoe, Roseanne Elkins, Rose 

Hall,  Allison Hayes, Nathaniel Thieken, Lani Arms, 

Florence Dahl,  Tom Blackburn, Karen Comstock, Cheri 

Thompson, Rick Angles, Deborah Smith, Shane Lee 

Miller, Ann James Woltz, Kelly Colley Walker,  Rosetta 

King, Sherry Harkless,  Kelly Borden, Adam Clary, 

Candy Lewis, Sherry Todd, Janet Bolender, Jamison 

Jackson, Merrill Peterson, Susan Anderson, 

 Jay Riepenhoff, Linda Hunt, Connie Hawk, Ben Ervin, 

Mike & Pat Bradley, Alvin Schleicher, Phyllis Martin, 

Pat Hollinden, Pearl Peters, Sarah Wilmes, Bill Hoge & 

Bob Nagy 

 

 

 

 HOLY TRINITY  

3/31– LECTOR – DAN MORROW 

3/31– COUNTERS –  JANE LEACH & VOLUNTEER 

4/7  -LECTOR – KAREN ELLIOTT 

4/7  - COUNTERS – DIANE P. & VOLUNTEER 

                         STS. PETER AND PAUL 

3/31– LECTOR – SHARON B. 

3/31  – COUNTERS – CHERI T. & MARY ANN B. 

4/7 – LECTOR – KAREN BOCH 

4/7  – COUNTERS – SUE E. & JIM P. 

                          St. Sylvester- Zaleski, Ohio 

Announcements: 
 

EASTER SUNDAY  12 NOON ~ JOIN US AFTER 
MASS FOR AN EASTER EGG HUNT AND CAKE & 

ICE CREAM  
St. Sylvester Spring Cleaning details are 

coming soon 
Parish Schedule 

Rosary at 11:30 a.m. (before Mass) 
Lector and Counters 

 
Sun. March 31st – Kathllen Bledsoe 

Sun. April 7th  – BILL NOSE 
       

Collection 
Mary Ellen Nose – Tony Peria 



EASTER SUNDAY OF THE RESURRECTION OF THE LORD                          MARCH 31st ,   2024 

PASTOR’S COLUMN: 

Christ is Risen—Truly Risen! 

 

I hope that you find yourself filled deeply with the 

joys of the resurrection this season. May you ever 

grow in your relationship with Christ. 

 

Thank you to everyone who contributed in the baby 

bottle campaign. Thank you also for your 

contributions to the seminarian fund. Altogether we 

collected $4,129. The break-down by Mass should be 

available when the summary of collections comes in 

April. 

 

I am happy to report that Sts. Peter and Paul Parish 

has finally paid-off the loan for the roof. That leaves 

only the debt remaining from the school. After we 

receive the last reimbursement related to school 

costs, as of June 30, we will have $31,156 remaining 

to pay back to the Diocese. This year, 

reimbursements, various donations, and the 

distributions of the school endowment have done 

significant work to reduce our debt, and I intend to 

keep us from using offertory to pay the rest.  

 

Please stay tuned for information from our Transition 

Team about the details of the final implementation of 

our parish mergers. 

 

Finally, I want to express my joy and thanksgiving to 

all who participated in the various Lenten 

Opportunities.  We had a lot of support for our Friday 

Lenten dinners,  the PSR Fundraiser as well as many 

Prayer, Reconciliation, and Adoration offerings that 

many of you took advantage of.  I feel this has been 

a very fruitful season.   

 

Join us after the 10 am Mass at Sts. Peter and Paul 

and the Noon Mass at St. Sylvester for an Easter 

Egg Hunt.  Thank You to those who helped make 

this happen!   

 

 

 

 

Parish News:  Upcoming Dates to Remember: 
* RCIA – MONDAY APRIL 1ST  
* EASTER EGG HUNTS AND BLESSINGS OF EASTER 
BASKETS FOLLOWING THE SPP & ST. SYLVESTER 
MASS ON EASTER SUNDAY 
* Bingo ~ April 3rd and 6th, Volunteer or come and 
play! 
* APRIL 16TH ~ 6 PM Transition Team Meeting 

 

THE TRANSITION TEAM REPRESENTATIVES 

ARE HERE TO LISTEN AND ADVISE THE 

PASTOR. FEEL FREE TO ASK QUESTIONS, 

OR CONCERNS OR JUST DISCUSS YOUR 

THOUGHTS 
 

MEMBERS: 

OUR NEXT TRANSITION TEAM MEETING WILL 

BE APRIL 16TH, 6 PM  

 
BOB BOCH 
TERESE CUTRIGHT 
SUE WELLS      
 JANE  LEACH           
JEFF ELLIOTT 
CHELSEA TAYLOR 
PAUL BOGGS 
TONY PERIAT 
CORI HOLZAPFEL 
KATHLEEN BLEDSOE 
TIM WOJDACZ 
MARY ELLEN NOSE 
LORENE WOOLUM 
DEANNA STROTH 
SCOTT COFFMAN 

Thank you for donating 

a filled baby bottle this 

Lenten Season.  

Elizabeth’s Hope will be 

picking up their 

donations this week. 

God Bless You 

 

 

 


